
 

 

 

Subject: ISE and ISE Gemini Disaster Recovery Saturday Test 

 

 

 

ISE will be performing a test on Saturday, March 1, 2014, in which the disaster recovery capabilities of 
ISE and ISE Gemini exchanges will be exercised.  All ISE and ISE Gemini Members are invited to 
participate. 

The objective is to initiate trading systems from our DR facility and support mock trading from our 
membership. We will support quote and order entry, as well as trade executions, in 5 products (TBD) 
in each exchange.  Please note that Premium Access is not supported at our DR facility and Premium 
users will use traditional login for the test (not the associated two-step logic). 

Further details will be provided as we approach the test date. 

If you would like to participate or have questions regarding this test, please send an email to 
rklotz@ise.com or klukacs@ise.com. 
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